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December 27, 2014

The Honorable Senator Patrick J. Leahy, Chairman
433 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510-4502

The Honorable Senator Charles E. Grassley, Ranking Member
711 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510-3802

Dear Chairman Leahy and Ranking Member Grassley:

On behalf of the National Organization of Black Law Enforcement Executives (NOBLE), our
Executive Board, local chapters, and members, we write to express our formal support for the
nomination of Loretta E. Lynch to the position of United States Attorney General. Ms. Lynch has
the qualifications, skills, and temperament to be an outstanding Attorney General. Additionally,
Ms. Lynch has a breadth and depth of experience in public service, management, and leadership
that make her an exceptional candidate for this post.

We applaud President Barack Obama's selection of Ms. Lynch for this position and urge you to
support this nomination.

Should you have any questions, please have a member of your staff contact Dwayne Crawford,
at (404) 849-8966, dcrawford@noblenatl.org.

Sincerely,

/‘a""’ Ko Cedric L. Alexander
Dwayne A. Crawford Dr. Cedric L. Alexander
Executive Director National President
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